
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I cannot believe that we break up for half-term next Friday – this half- term has flown by!  
You will receive the Newsletter next Friday highlighting all the key events of the term. 
 
I just wanted to remind you to some important dates and meetings over the next few 
weeks. 
 

• Monday, 17 October, 5.30 p.m. in the New Hall – ADHD Workshop. 
 

• Thursday, 20 October – ‘Show Racism the Red Card’ – Pupils to wear an item of red 
clothing to support this annual event.  Please be aware that pupils need to be 
appropriately dressed for school (no sliders, overly ripped jeans or cropped tops).  
Please donate via Scopay. 

 

• Friday, 21 October – As you will be aware, this is our House Drama Day.  House 
Drama fever is evident in the school at the moment as each House prepares its 
performance.  We are anticipating that school will finish early on this day, once all 
the performances have been completed – approximately 2.30 p.m.  We will message 
parents during the lunchbreak with a final confirmation of time. 
 

• Wednesday, 2 November – Remembrance Mass, 7.00 p.m. 
 

Please click on the link below to add the names of anyone you wish to be 

remembered. 

 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHLRLi5lGK0CvwZfwzzG47OXsTMFP6Ub-
q_FIY2TGuqeQnmg/viewform?usp=sf_link  

 

• Thursday, 10 November – Open Evening for current Year 11 pupils for the Sixth 
Form. 

 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHLRLi5lGK0CvwZfwzzG47OXsTMFP6Ub-q_FIY2TGuqeQnmg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHLRLi5lGK0CvwZfwzzG47OXsTMFP6Ub-q_FIY2TGuqeQnmg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHLRLi5lGK0CvwZfwzzG47OXsTMFP6Ub-q_FIY2TGuqeQnmg/viewform?usp=sf_link


 
Please check the School Calendar via the website/dates in the Newsletter for other school 
events. 
 
As ever, thank you for your ongoing support of the school community. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

Ms V Qurrey 
Headteacher 


